
Christ the King 

Christ the King Life Teen is 
open to all high school      
students. Throughout the 
year Mary Seidler, the youth    
minister, and her core team 
work together to bring teens 
closer to Christ through 
weekly Life Nights, bible  
studies, retreat, adoration, 
trips, conferences, mission 
trips, and social events.  

 

Please check out our full    
calendar for dates and        
different events during the 
year. 

(509)946-1675 

mary@ckparish.org 

MARY SEIDLER 

Christ the King 

High School Youth Minister 

& Confirmation Coordinator 

For more information Contact: 



Sunday nights starting Sept. 24th are Life 

Nights following the Life Teen Mass till 

7:30pm. Life Nights are normally broken 

up in to four parts: gather, proclaim, 

break, and send. Teens are always wel-

come to bring friends. Please check the 

calendar for exact dates throughout the 

year.  

WEDNESDAY NIGHT  

Wednesday nights starting Oct. 7th at 
6:30pm in the Youth Center. Teens are 
welcome to join a smaller group bible 
study, we start with a rosary then  discuss 
the readings for the following week and 
answer any questions teens may have.    

Hangout and have  

fun ,  while  growing 

and learning 

about your faith 

every  week !   

Bible  studies  

Sunday night at 5pm teens and their fami-

lies are invited to  a youth oriented mass. 

Teens are encouraged to participate in 

mass by being an Usher, Lector,  MC, Alter 

Server, or in the band.   

Come Holy  

Spirit! 

Preparation for the Sacrament of Confirmation 

begins the teen’s Sophomore year of high school. 

Teens are asked as Sophomores to be involved in 

Christ the King’s Life Teen program and attend 

Confirmation classes. Then as a Junior they will be 

involved in Life Teen, attend Confirmation classes, 

attend a retreat, and do service work. Please    

contact Mary as soon as possible, so she can give 

you more information.  

RETREATS & TRIPS 

Throughout the year teens can give a 

weekend or a day to hangout with 

their peers and grow in their faith. 

Look out for information about our an-

nual Silverwood trip, Yakima Diocese 

Youth Convention, Winter Trip, Lock-in, 

Spring Retreat, Steubenville NW Con-

ference, and many other events.  

Teens and Parents: For the latest updates, please check your bulletin and make sure you are          

subscribed to our weekly Youth Ministry E-News letter.  

Mission Trip  
This summer we will attend a Catholic Heart 

Workcamp Mission trip again. This is a life 

changing week filled with service, prayers, and 

community. Registration is limited & begins in 

Oct, get more information from Mary.  


